
 

Welcome Back! 
 

Beginning Fall of 2022 the Baptist Student Ministry has returned  

to the Security Building across the parking lot from the Gazebo. 

(at the corner of Republic and Whiting Streets) 

 

***Banner will direct you on Thursdays!*** 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

Thursday Lunches begin between 11:45 am and 12:00 pm 

with Bible study and conclude in time to get to your next class. 

Come Join us! 

Same good food and fellowship but with a few changes this year! 

New Location...Exciting New Plans... New Friends 

APPROVED 


